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plex habitats there. In lower, more exposed areas, the
aggressive behavior of the Pearly-eyed Thrasher ap-
parently allows it to dominate.
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OPPORTUNITIES FOR LATIN AMERICAN FIELD ORNITHOLOGISTS
TO ATTEND AN ADVANCED TRAINING PROGRAM IN CANADA

Bird Studies Canada/Long Point Bird Observatory is offering a 1-month course in advanced field tech-
niques pertaining to songbirds (mist-netting, bird banding, ageing and sexing, point counts, migration monitor-
ing, database management etc.). All training will occur at Long Point, located on the north shore of Lake Erie.
This course will be ideal for talented Latin American field biologists/technicians who already have an excellent
background in field ornithology and who are seriously interested in upgrading their skills. This course is not
suitable for beginners. A good working ability in English is essential. Institutions and agencies in Latin Amer-
ica (especially Mexico, Central America and the Caribbean) are encouraged to recommend potential candi-
dates. This month-long training course is being offered to a maximum of 3 qualified applicants during Septem-
ber 2000. Air travel, field accommodation, food and instruction are provided Bird Studies Canada. Bird Studies
Canada and the Canadian Nature Federation are Canadian joint partners in BirdLife International.

For information and applications, contact JUL WOJNOWSKI, Bird Studies Canada, PO Box 160, Port
Rowan, Ontario, Canada NOE 1MO (E-mail: <Ipbo@bsc-eoc.org>; Phone: 519-586-3531; Fax: 519-586-3532);

or visit our web site: <http:// www.bsc-eoc.org>.

Applications must be received by 10 April 2000.
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